Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

August 2, 1975

Dear Dick:

Enclosed is the application for the Explorers Club which I

have signed as co-sponsor., I just talked with Junius on the

phone and he said he would sign as sponsor. He asked that you
complete this application and include a picture and send it all
direct to him at the American Museum of Natural History - @ept. of
Anthropology in New York and he will take it direct to the club.

We both want very much for you to he a member and it is just a
question of procession until you are accepted.

Hope I make the meetings in Vancouver but will not plan on it unless
I feel strong enough. If not, will see you and Jeff at W.S.U.

Just a reminder to send me a zerox copy of my paper "The Potential
of Lithic Technology" and also the N.S.F. proposal which was turned
down by the referees., '

Hope everything works out well on the surgery and Evie says she
will try to let you know how things are as soon as possible,

Thanks for taking my recommendation on Jeff and I assure you that
you will never be sorry. If things work out, Jeff and I plan to

do loths of lithic technology together and think we can make the lab
at W,S.U. internationally known.

Give our regards to Phyllis and all the good people at the University.

With best wishes

Don E,Crabtree

encl,
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